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Region 5S Representative, Libertarian National Committee

This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Dallas should additional information become available.

1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours of receiving an inquiry, although the standard deviation of the response time has increased during the past year.
2)  I continue to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to provide material (e.g., “Operation Politically Homeless” kits) to campus organizations.  (In the interest of full disclosure, please note that I am the chairman of the Board of Directors of the Advocates.)  
3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  For example, I am working with J.J. Summerall of the Libertarian Party of North Carolina to promote the LPNC on campuses in North Carolina.  (I gave speeches on libertarian topics at Appalachian State University (Boone, NC) on Oct. 4 and Davidson College (Davidson, NC) on Oct. 10.)
4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, members of the SFL board and I have found ways for the LP to use the many services available from SFL.  We must be careful in so doing because we do not wish to jeopardize the 501c(3) status of SFL.  
In addition, I serve as chair of the Student Libertarian Alumni Committee (SLAC).  This organization assists SFL by promoting the organization among libertarians and helping to raise funds for SFL.

I addressed the SFL regional conference at Loyola University in Chicago on Oct. 19 and the European Students For Liberty conference in Belgrade, Serbia on November 2.  (I also gave a lecture entitled “Challenges to Liberty” at the Faculty of Law at the University of Belgrade on Nov. 1.)  I am currently planning our participation in the International Students For Liberty Conference next year.  I am pleased to report that once again I have been invited to address the European Students For Liberty conference.
5)  I have received several invitations to speak at colleges and universities during the spring semester.  At this time I hope to be able to accept most of the invitations.
6)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty (YAL) on programs of mutual interest.  I gave an address at the YAL national conference in August.  (According to Jeff Frazee, YAL executive director, I have a standing invitation to address YAL national conventions.)
7)  As noted previously, several liberty-oriented organizations (e.g., Cato, Reason Foundation, Institute for Humane Studies, Foundation for Economics Education) work to coordinate their student outreach programs.  I participate in meetings of representatives of these organizations when my schedule permits.  
8)  I am investigating options concerning advertising aimed at college-age students.  In particular, I am looking at opportunities in Virginia to capitalize on the performance this year by LP Virginia gubernatorial candidate Robert Sarvis.  (According to various polling data, Mr. Sarvis received substantial support among those in the college-age demographic group.)

9)  Allow me to express my appreciation to Molly Schwoppe of LPHQ for her assistance.  In particular, she provided a great deal of help to me in October to update information about our campus contacts and organizations.  
